
North Judson-San Pierre School Corporation
Online Registration 2024-2025 School Year

NJSP will begin Online Registration for the upcoming 2024-2025 
school year on Monday, July 22, 2024.

Returning Students

1. Returning NJSP students can begin the online registration
process on July 22, 2024 beginning at 8:00 AM by logging
into your PowerSchool Parent Portal account and
completing the required forms. Forms may be filled out
either from the mobile app or by the website:

Mobile App Code: FZHN

Website URL: njsp.powerschool.com

A copy of the Online and Mobile Steps can be found on the
NJSP Corporation website.  If you have any questions,
please contact your school office.

2. Returning NJSP Students who have not yet set up a
PowerSchool Parent Portal account must contact your
school office for your specific information to begin the
registration process.

3. ALL students MUST be registered by Friday, August 2, 2024



New Students

1. Any students who are new to NJSP for the 2024-2025 school 
year need to complete the Pre-Registration Form.

2. The Pre-Registration Form can be completed by going to the 
below URL:
https://njsp.powerschool.com/public/formbuilder/form.html?formid=46805

This URL can also be accessed on the NJSP Corporation website

3. If you have any questions please contact your school office.

Non-Resident / Out-of-District Students

1. Any Non-Resident / Out-of-District student(s) wishing to

transfer to NJSP must first complete the Non-Resident

Student Transfer Application and submit it along with all

requested documents to their respective school office for

review by building level administration.

2. Non-Resident Student Transfer Applications can be found

on the NJSP Corporation website and in each respective

school office.

3. NJSP will not accept Non-Resident Student Transfer

Applications after August 31 for first semester or January 31

for second semester transfers.


